Welcome to the 31st Annual Dorval Oldtimers Hockey Tournament.
Both as a player and as new Chairman of the Dorval Oldtimers Charity Tournament, I want to thank all the teams that come back year after year to make our tournament such a successful event. 
Our tournament has been an annual event since 1986 – raising over $500,000 for local community organizations, hospitals and schools. It has been a source of pride for our organization as well, and we look forward to hosting over 50 teams every January.
On behalf of the organizing committee of the Dorval Oldtimers Hockey tournament, I would like to thank all the players and teams participating, all our referees for their help and support, our league and league members for their efforts before, during and after the tournament and all our volunteers who give so generously of their time to ensure that all aspects of the tournament run smoothly – and a special thank-you to outgoing chairman Paul Rastelli.
We hope you enjoy your tournament experience, the post-game and the camaderie that good hockey brings.
Good luck to all participants and thank you to all our volunteers.
Dennis O’Neill 
Tournament Chairman
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